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11.7.2019 – On July 11, 2019, a meeting of the project team took place in Miskolc, 

Hungary. Representatives of both project partners attended the meeting. The project 

agenda was discussed as well as preparations for the next joint project, which is 

expected to be called in September 2019. The possibilities of joint project plans were 

discussed as well as the procedure for preparing the next project. It was agreed that on 

17 October a seminar will be held in Miskolc together with a project team meeting. It 

was agreed that the final conference of the project would take place on Friday, 29 

November from 10:00 to 13:00. 

August 2019 – A public tender was launched for the exterior equipment of the stations 

of the Košice Children's Historical Railway. 

28.8.2019 – On 28 August 2019, a joint meeting of the project team was held in Košice, 

attended by representatives of both project partners. They informed each other about 

the activities of both partners within the project and the current status. An important 

part was the discussion about the next joint project being prepared, and several details 

of the next project were discussed - project plans, time schedule, etc. A new member 

of the team, project manager Flóra Ondová Reiter, was introduced. 

      

Staff meeting was held in Košice on 28.8.2019.   

 

August 2019 – Audio guide for smartphones was being prepared. 
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